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Greetings from the Principal 

Dear Families, 
 
Summer has arrived this week and we are enjoying rising temperatures. 
 
Year 11 continue to conduct themselves brilliantly during their GCSEs. They now have a well-deserved week for revision 
and some rest! 
 
We say goodbye to Zoe Wyatt today who has been a valuable member of our Learning Support team. We will all miss you 
Zoe and you have made a big impression on the students you’ve assisted here. 
 
We also say Au Revoir to Nicola Catling who is taking some time off from teaching Drama to have her baby. We wish you 
and your new family all the very best Nicola and look forward to a visit from you with the little one soon! 
 
I would like to draw your attention to the ParentMail sent out today by Mr Dummett, which explains that we will be 
expecting full Academy uniform after the half term break. Please read the guidance carefully and support us by ensuring 
your child has the correct uniform and equipment. I will of course make concessions when the weather gets hot in and 
around the building. 
 
Have a good week.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

 
 
Paul Spyropoulos 
Principal 



 

 

  

5th June  Students return at 8.40am for Week 1 

   GCSEs continue 

   Year 9 End of Year Tests in-class 

 
 

 
 

Upcoming Dates 

ASDAN Trip To Herring’s Green 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 


